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REGISTRATION 

 
We kindly request the National Federations that are willing to participate to the Inline Hockey World 
Championships 2020, to confirm their participation by: 

1) filling this form: https://forms.gle/5BA7EjjmEyW7gsmB6  
2) and sending the proof of payment to administration@worldskate.org  

 
This procedure must be completed within April 6th, 2020. 
 
You can find the registration fee to pay in Bulletin #01. 
 
If the National Federation does not send the e mail and the proof of payment within the specified 
date, it will be understood that they will not take part in the event. The next step for the teams, will 
be the nominative registration on World Skate Sports Entry Platform to be carried out by each National 
Federation. 
World Skate Sports Entry Platform will open on June 7, 2020 and will close on June 21, 2020. 
 
The Roster Reductions are due three days before the start of the competitions. 
The National Federations must send the final roster by mail to: platform@worldskate.org 
-Senior Women and Junior Men within 25/06 (11:59 pm CET) 
-Senior Men and Junior Women within 02/07 (11:59pm CET) 
 
Only those National Federations who previously sent the participation e-mail and process the 
payment will be taken into account with no exceptions. 
 
VENUES 

 
The matches will be held at:  
Coliseo Unidad Deportiva Rocky Valdez 
Carrera 60a # 30-87 Bolívar, Cartagena-Colombia  
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Coliseo de Combate Ignacio Amador de la Peña 
Cartagena, Cartagena de Indias,  
Cartagena Province, Bolivar-Colombia     
     

 
 
ACCOMODATION 

 
We will publish the list of official hotels in the next bulletin. 
 
World Skate will provide information about potential measures to be taken by the 
competent authorities regarding the Coronavirus. 
 
We look forward to seeing you in Cartagena de Indias! 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 

                    
      Andrea Fonzari       Roberto Marotta 
     Inline Hockey Technical            Secretary General 
      Commission Chairman  


